Buildin2 Admin

From: Zoning

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 10:56 AM
To: Building Admin

Subject: FW: 43 Aspinal

From: Fire Marshal <firemarshal@andoverct.org>
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 11:26 AM

To: Zoning <zoning@andoverct.org>

Subject: RE: 43 Aspinal

Jim,

I consulted with Fire Chief Ron Mike; we came to the conclusion that there are no issues with fire department access for
this property.

Mike Lester
Fire Marshal
Town of Andover

From: Zoning <zoning@andoverct.org>

Sent: Thursday, April 6, 2023 1:08 PM

To: Fire Marshal <firemarshal@andoverct.org>
Subject: 43 Aspinal

Mike:

The owner of the property known as 43 Aspinall Drive has applied for a Special Permit to convert an existing one car
garage in to an accessory apartment. The activity requires the approval of a Special Permit by the Planning and Zoning
Commission. This requires the review/comment by the Fire Marshal. Towards this end please find the site plan on the
town’s web-site. More particularly, the site plan will be found on the PZC web page under current applications. The
plan will be posted by the end of the business day Monday. It would be appreciated if you could take a took at the plan
and offer your comment. Please do so in writing and forward to me at zoning@andoverct.org

Should you have any questions please contact me at 860.478.5631.
Thanks.

Jim Hallisey
Zoning Agent



